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Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health
Sent: Wednesday, May 02, 2018 11:05 AM
To: Anne Conner (APB1@pge.com)
Cc: John Lucio (John.Lucio@erm.com); Roe, Dilan, Env. Health (Dilan.Roe@acgov.org); 

Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Subject: RO3196 - PGE CNG station, 2015 Brush St., Oakland

Anne, 

Thank you for the conference call today to discuss the case status and project schedule.  Alameda County Department of 
Environmental Health (ACDEH) notes the groundwater monitoring well network for the subject site has been sampled 
four times for the period May 4, 2017 through September 15, 2017 in order to establish a baseline of dissolved phase 
concentrations of potential chemicals of concern (PCOCs).  ACDEH requests an additional round of groundwater well 
sampling prior to well destruction.    

Thank you for your cooperation.  ACDEH looks forward to working with you and your consultants to advance the case 
toward closure. Should you have any questions regarding this correspondence or your case, please call me at (510) 567-
6764 or send an electronic mail message at keith.nowell@acgov.org. 

Regards, 
Keith Nowell 

Keith Nowell PG, CHG 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Land Water Division 
Alameda County Department of Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA 94502-6540 
phone: 510 / 567  - 6764 
fax: 510 / 337 - 9335 
electronic mail: keith.nowell@acgov.org 


